
 

A revision of this notice will be issued if there is any change to the situation above. 
 

 

Grid Emergency Notice  
 
To: GEN NZ Participants From:  The System Operator 

Sent: 07-oct-2022 07:15 Telephone: 0800 488 500 

Ref: 4497985229 Email: NMData@transpower.co.nz 

    

Revision of:  
 

  
 

Consequences on the power system: 

Reduced reserves for the CE risk may be dispatched, and/or the system operator may need to manage demand. 

    
 

For the period above you are requested to: At: 

Decrease demand by: using controllable load (that is not 
offered as instantaneous reserve) and increasing 
distributed generation 

North Island 

Increase energy offers North Island 

Increase instantaneous reserve offers North Island 

 
 

     
 

Demand Allocations:  Total  

    

    
 

Consequences if insufficient responses by participants: 

If participant response across the North Island is insufficient, the system operator will manage demand to alleviate 
the Grid Emergency. The system operator may instruct the grid owner to disconnect feeders without further notice to 
connected parties. 

System operator will manage demand to restore power system security. 

 
 

    
For more information contact the Security Coordinator on 0800 488 500 

This notice is issued in accordance with Technical Code B - Emergencies, Schedule 8.3, Part 8 

 

 

Cause:   Insufficient Generation offers  North Island 

Region or GXP affected: North Island 

Starting: 07-oct-2022 07:15  

Ending: 07-oct-2022 09:30  

This is a North Island emergency.  The System Operator advises there is a risk of insufficient generation and 
reserve offers to meet demand and provide N-1 security for a contingent event.  

 


